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Notes From November Meeting

John Woodard prefaced the meeting with his usual 7:30 talk on steam. For
those who are interested John is talking about an additional extension meeting
once g month for a more in depth study of steam.

The new Round Table format for meeting seemed to meet with everyones approval
and will probably be continued in the future meetings.

Bob Brady and Ted Pugh have been '"volunteered" for future lectures and
demonstrations on planking and framing for the January and Fsbruary meetings.

One question that went unsolved from the meeting.... does anyone have any
good sorces for wood? f so drop us a line or pass the word for the next
meeting.

The new format seemed to lend itself to better and fuller discussion of the
models present and hopefully will encourasge more models to be present.

Models Fresent:

Monterey Fisher G. Kelsch Frontal adaptions

USS Missouri A. Lheureux Torrets, props, 40mm
C.W. Morgan Whaler Tooth V. Crosby Eottle, no kit
Mayflower II R. Lloyd Bottle

Owen G.S. Oliver Frane and planked hull
Victory Section J. Woodard kit

American Enterprize R. Scott Dumas kit

American Enterprize B. Ross Dumas kit

Santiago G. Jones solid wood hull
Krabbenkutter D. McFarland Billings kit

December Meeting

The annual Christmas-will be aboard the Star of India. It's the most
beautiful party any outfit in San Diego can have so be sure to join us this
year. The festivities will begin at 8:00 and any contributions to the eatables
will be appreciated. Keep it simplz and come to have a good time. If you can
talk him into z dinner out that night we will see you about 8:30. Don't forget
the party goodies.

Election of Officers

Doug McFarland and John Woodard have been nominated for the office of
President. Watch for your ballot in the next issue’' of the: Newsletter:
Holiday Creetings

From Kathy and myself the best of the holidays to you all and a prosperous
New Year. See you all at the party.




